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August 20, 2018

Letter of appreciation from our customer, Yangon City, Myanmar

TSS Tokyo Water Co., Ltd. (TSS) is pleased to announce that it has received a letter of appreciation shown below from a local resident in the area of “NRW (non-revenue water) Reduction Project in Yangon City, Myanmar (released on October 7, 2016)”.

TSS will continue contributing to improvement of the water supply in Yangon City, Myanmar, by leveraging its technological expertise and knowhow in cooperation with the Bureau of Waterworks, Tokyo Metropolitan Government.


Dear TSS Tokyo Water,

Thank you very much for contributing Water Distribution System in our place, Thirimingalar Street, Highland Avenue (Kone Myint Yeik Tha), 7 mile, Mayangone Township. Myanmar, really appreciated your kind support. I just check the pipe-line and meter and found that water is coming out and meter is working perfectly. Thank you.

If there any inconvenience issues caused by some local people, I do apology for and on behalf of them. Please kindly ignore them.

The Professional, the TV program which is broadcast by NHK is one of my favorite among the programs, and I have known you through NHK. Again, Thank you very much for taking time in Myanmar.

Regards

Note: NRW (non-revenue water) is a sum of “Water Losses(Apparent Losses and Real Losses)” and “Unbilled Authorized Consumption”.

